
Thinking of installing CCTV?

We’re introducing a new policy to comply with the law on use
of video doorbells and other CCTV on tenants' homes.



The policy will say cameras must not film communal areas like

hallways in flats or affect other people’s privacy.



Tenants will also need permission from Area Housing
Managers before installing equipment.




Have your say 
www.runnymede.gov.uk/housing/cctv-policy-consultation 

Email listening@runnymede.gov.uk
 Call  01932 425853

Our draft CCTV policy
 may affect you. 
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